
Mr. Abdul Mannan, Project In Charge of the R2G_HLPF project recently attended the Right2Grow Global 

Learning Week scheduled to take place 

from 20th to 24th November 2023 in Kampala, Uganda. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


